HEATHER GARDENS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
REGULAR MEETING
Thursday, November 16, 2023

The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the Heather Gardens Metropolitan
District was cancelled, and a Special Board Meeting was held on November 17, 2023.

All HGMD documents, notices and agendas are located on the official website at :

https://www.HGmetroDist.org
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Robin O’Meara, Secretary
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